
 

Belvedere & Calder Vale Sports Club CIO 

Report 2020. 

 

The year has been spent setting out the way the CIO is organized  

and electing new trustees to make them up to nine. We have also 

linked up to the newly created limited company (BCVSC Limited) and 

arranged licences to occupy the club with Burnley Belvedere Cricket 

Club, Burnley Belvedere Football Club and Burnley Rugby Union 

Football Club. 

In pursuance of the above the AGM of the CIO was held on 

20.09.2020 and all need elections and decisions were made for the 

coming year. As far as the financial side of running the CIO was 

concerned  it was agreed that the annual financial report of  

Belvedere & Calder Vale Sports Club for the year ending 31.05.2020  

be accepted and these are attached to this report. 

At subsequent committee meetings the setting up of the CIO’s bank 

account was implemented. This is on going and hopefully will be 

completed soon but it has been delayed by problems with the effects 

of Covid and links with our bank. There have also been delays in this 

area because of sorting out how Gift Aid works and how VAT affects 

the CIO. This now appears to be moving on in a satisfactory manor. 

It was agreed at the last meeting that plans to repair and replace the 

changing rooms go ahead and this would come back to the two 

committees for further consideration/approval. 



All in all it has been a difficult year to maintain senior and junior 

sport because of the problems linked with Covid but hopefully the 

coming year will be much better.   

22.12.2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 






















































